
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear lawmakers- 

 

I am writing in support of State Rep Bahner’s HF4007 bill. 

The bill will be a huge help for our chartable partners that are going through the same stress as all us 
small businesses are.  With the lack of workers available and the continued climb of expenses, our 
charitable gambling partner could really use a cut on taxes. 

Charitable gambling is a huge part of Malone’s.  The partnership we have created between us and our 
charity partner OMGHA (Osseo-Maple Grove Hockey Association) has been a great one.  The amount of 
money raised is huge for our local hockey community and we continue to see people choose Malone’s 
to dine because of this partnership. 

 

Thanks 

A.J. Stevens 
Malone’s Bar and Grill 
Maple Grove, MN 
 


